COVID-19 INFORMATION

OPEN FOR
BUSINESS

& KEEPING THE
COMMUNITY SAFE

Maintaining physical distancing where
possible

Regular wiping down and disinfecting
surfaces and equipment particularly in high
traffic areas

Increased hand hygiene measures to help stop
the spread

Encouraging staff to stay at home if they are
unwell
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